
Medicare Supplement Policies 
Issued During or After 2011

CSO is pleased to announce we have entered into a 
Business Purchase Agreement with 

Central States Indemnity Co. of Omaha (CSI)
regarding the established 

Medicare Supplement business of CSI and CSI Life. 
CSO assumed the ongoing management of the 

CSI and CSI Life policies in force effective May 1, 2018 
and the reinsurance of the policies effective January 1, 2018. 

Policyholders’ coverage will not change and the plans will continue to be 
CSI and CSI Life policies but managed by CSO.
In addition, CSO is in the process of filing new 

Medicare Supplement plans of coverage.

We welcome the opportunity to assist you with your  needs on Medicare 
Supplement Insurance.  For information on obtaining a policy, including a 
free on-line quote, please visit www.csi-omaha.com/medsupp.   If you would 
like to speak to a licensed agent, please call 1-866-887-9323.  You are under 
no obligation when you ask for more information. 

Additionally, for assistance with your Medicare Supplement Insurance               
needs, please continue to access AIMC, IAS and/or CSI’s websites


